
From:  Larry Langdon <llangdon@co.volusia.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 
Cc:  Les Neel <LNeel@co.volusia.fl.us>, Matthew Miller <MMiller@co.volusia.fl.us> 

Subject:  Re: PRR - Inmate Escape from hospital 
Date:  Mon, 19 Mar 2012 14:36:27 -0400 

VolusiaExposed: 

In accordance with Ch. 119, F.S., this is to acknowledge our receipt 
on 3/19/12 of your request for the following records: 

The internal investigation including any statement secured from 
inmate Burke and the officer's termination letter. 

Having reviewed your request, we are able to inform you that: 

Copies of the records that you have requested will be available for 
you tomorrow. Consistent with the Public Records Act, section 
119.07(4)(d), the Division of Corrections charges a per page copy fee 
of five cents ($0.05) and a extensive clerical assistance cost of ten 
dollars ($10.00) an hour. Therefore, upon receipt of $14.30 the 
Division will provide you with copies of the records you have 
requested. After receipt of payment, these copies will be available 
to you in our office at {1300 Red John Drive Daytona Beach Fl.} or at 
your request we will mail the copies
directly to you. 

If you have any concerns or questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Lieutenant Larry Langdon 
Volusia County Division of Corrections    
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